STATE OF WEST VIRGINIA

JOE MANCHIN 11l DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATION ROBERT W. FERGUSON, JR.
GOVEANOR PURCHASING DiVISION CABINET SECRETARY
2019 WASHINGTON STREET, EAST DAVID TINCHER

P.O. BOX 50130

CHARLESTON, WEST VIRGINIA 25305-0130 DIRECTOR

August 18, 2007

RE: Expression of Interest #DEP14123

To Whom it May Concern:

Please note that due to the size and volume of the Expression of Interest submissions they will not be
scanned at this time. If you desire to see the proposals of said firms, do not hesitate to contact me to
make arrangements for viewing of the Expression of Interest submissions. You may reach me at phone:
(304) 558-2157, fax: (304) 558-4115, or e-mail me at chowman@wvadmin.gov.

Our address is:

2019 Washington Street, East
Charleston, WV 25305

Sincerely,
Chuck Bowman

Senior Buyer

cc: Purchase Order File

PHONE:(304) 558-2306 E.E.O./AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER FAX; (304} 558-4115
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Chapmon
Technical
Group

Engineers
Architects
Interior Designers

Landscape Architects

200 Sixth Avenue

St. Albans, West Virginia
25177

Telephone

(304) 727-5501

Teiefax

(304) 727-5580

Website Address

www.chaptech.com

August 16, 2007

Mr. Chuck Bowman, Buyer
Purchasing Division

2019 Washington Street, East

P. O. Box 50130

Charleston, West Virginia 25305-0130

Re: RFQ # DEP14123
Lenox/Cuzzart Waterline Extension Project

Dear Mr. Bowman:

Chapman Technical Group is one of West Virginia’s largest
homegrown engineering-architectural firms. QOur headquarters is in St.
Albans with additional offices in Buckhannon and Martinsburg. We
specialize in water and wastewater engineering, airport engineering,
landscape architecture and site development, architecture and highway
and bridge design.

For over 22 years now, Chapman Technical Group has been
responsible for the planning, administration, design and construction of
over $300 million of water and wastewater system improvements projects
throughout West Virginia.

Chapman Technical Group is very interested in providing
professional engineering services for the Lenox/Cuzzart Waterline
Extension Project for the Preston County Public Service District #4
through the Abandoned Mine Lands Program. We have the ability to
perform all of your required work for this project with our current in-
house staff of nearly 40 personnel.

We are submitting herewith two (2) copies of our Statement of
Qualifications in response to the Expression of Interest for the project,
and we hope that you find all of the required information in order.

Chapman Technical Group has the experience, technical
qualifications, and commitment to client satisfaction needed to assist
you with the successful completion of this project. We would welcome
the opportunity to present our firm’s capabilities to your selection
committee and look forward to hearing from you.

Very truly vours,

CHAPMAN TECHNICAL GROUP
Yo M.
Robert G. Belcher, P.E.

Senior Vice President, Engineering

h:/marketing /letters/wat-wast/AML DEP14123 8-16-07




